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“I thank my God I speak with tongues more than you all” 1 Corinthians 14:18, NKJV 
  
Beloved Brethren,  
 
Praying in the Holy Spirit was the focus of last Sunday’s fiery sermon in Westminster. Paul 
prayed in tongues more than any other believer in the New Testament; it is no doubt that he 
lived a supernatural life. The more we pray in the Spirit, the more our spirits grow and 
become sensitive to the things of God. Living and praying in the Spirit must become a way of 
life to you if you want to be used by God in the realm of the miraculous. Prayer in tongues 
can never be exaggerated, for it is a powerful secret to unlocking and living in the miraculous. 
The concept is simple. Your spirit is that part of you that is in direct communion with God. 
It must be developed if you are to hear God and live the supernatural life. Praying in tongues 
is a major way to build up your spirit.  
 
We are deeply sorry that we had to cancel the picnic scheduled for last Saturday September 
12th. Unfortunately the weather proved unfavorable for any form of outdoor activity. God 
willing we will have more opportunities in the future to organize more of such outdoor social 
events. We however thank all those who honored the invitation to the Rescue Mission picnic 
that took place on their premises on Sunday after church. It was a blessed time of fun, games, 
relaxation, fellowship and lots of eating.  
 
Remember the wedding of Brother Marc Ngatchou and Sister Elizabeth Mbunya planned for 
October 31st 2009. Please help us cover the whole event in prayer – the planning, expenses, 
organization, the ceremony proper as well as the reception and anything the Holy Spirit lays 
on your heart.  
 
Also keep the Pastor’s visit to Canada next month in prayer, as well as the deliverance 
ministry he will render there. It is the Pastor’s burden that those travelling with him pray to 
the utmost in the Holy Spirit in preparation for this ministry. We encourage you to join them 
in praying in tongues for the God of the miraculous to descend in His glory that the sick may 
be healed and captives be set free.  
 
We regret to announce that Pastor James had an accident on Monday evening. He was 
hospitalized but has now been released. He sustained an injury to the head and is currently 
undergoing treatment. Remember to commit him to the Lord in your prayers for a speedy 
recovery. This is also a solemn reminder of the importance of praying for our leaders, 
particularly the main leader, for the main leader is the devil’s primary target.  Please cover all 
the leaders and particularly Pastor James and Pastor Robinson in your constant prayers.  
 
If you want to live like Paul lived, pray like Paul prayed. May God bless you as you invest 
your time in praying in the Holy Spirit. 
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      Westminster Assembly: 

 Friday (9-18): Prayer meeting at 

7:00 p.m. 

 Sunday (9-20): Worship Service 

at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 Monday (9-14): Bible Study at 

7:00 p.m. 

 Friday (9-18): Prayer meeting at 

7:00 p.m. 

 Saturday (9-19): Evangelism 

 Sunday (9-20): Worship Service 

at 10:00 a.m. 
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Deliverance Convention in 

CMFI Montreal from 

September 24th -27th 

http://cmfimd.com/Sermon.aspx

